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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

           

18 June 2025 

 

Dear Deposited Papers Clerk,  
 
I would like to deposit the James Stewart Report, The Department for 
Transport Response to the James Stewart Report and the letter from 
HS2 Ltd dated 31 March 2025 in the Libraries of both Houses. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

  

 

Rt Hon Heidi Alexander MP 
 

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR TRANSPORT 
 
 

 From the Secretary of State 
Rt Hon Heidi Alexander MP 
 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 
Tel: 0300 330 3000 
E-Mail: Heidi.Alexander@dft.gov.uk 
 
Web site: www.gov.uk/dft 

 
The Deposited Papers Clerk 
House of Parliament 
London SW1A 0AA 
 

 


